
In maths the children will be learning: 

 Numbers to 20 and beyond 

 Addition and Subtraction 

 2d shapes and 3d shapes 

 Sharing and grouping 

 Patterns 

  

  

Reception- Summer Term 

English Maths 

    

We will be consolidating learning of all Set 

1 & 2 sounds and using these to read and 

write simple sentences. 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 

Whilst learning the story of the ‘Three 

Little Pigs, the children will produce props 

and materials to help them role the characters 

in the story. 

 
 

 

RWI 

 We will look at the life cycle of different creatures and see how they change 

and observe different habitats.  

We will think about how we have changed in our lifetime.  

 

We look at different religious festivals such as ‘Eid Al-Fitr’ andEid Al-Adha’. 

 

We will be thinking about our move into Year 1. We will talk about some of the 

feelings we may experience and ways we can feel good about the change.  

We will also discuss how the children starting in September may be feeling and 

thinking of ways that we can help them feel good about starting school.  

 

Understanding the  world 
 

 

We are 

reading… 

 

 

 

 

We will continue to 

practice writing 

using our ‘fred 

fingers’ to listen to 

the sounds in the 

words we are 

writing as well as 

using finger spaces 

and full stops. We 

will be developing 

our sentence 

writing, where we 

will be writing for a 

variety of 

different purposes. 

 We will be reading 

‘The Three little 

Pigs’ and ‘The very 

hungry Caterpillar’ 

by Eric Carle. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


